
Early Childhood Committee 
FY2024 site visit options 

 

Option 1: Conduct no site visits this fiscal year in order to focus on workforce development and then 
revisit site visits for future cycles.  

 
Option 2: Conduct site visits only for NEW grantees (this would result in 1 site visit – Verner) 
 
Option 3: Conduct site visits for all funded organizations in September – November  

(This would result in 16 site visits) 
With 4 committee vacancies, each committee member would need to commit to attending 4-
5 site visits to have 3 committee members per site visit. We know that in the past, not all 
committee members opt to participate. 

 
Option 4: Host a “gathering event” for all grantees in lieu of site visits. 
 
 


